
Dear Parents and Carers

Schools vs Climate Change
Represent your School - Score Green Goals - Play for the Planet!

We are inviting all our students to represent Westfield Academy in a national school competition, to take
climate action. Planet Super League works in partnership with more than 50 professional football clubs
to help promote climate action (you don’t have to be a football fan to get involved).

Schools vs Climate Change is an online competition where children, teachers, families and
stakeholders of the school compete against other schools in a fun, online competition to see who can
score the most ‘green goals’. Green goals are scored by completing a variety of activities which can be
completed as an individual, as a class or at home, to inspire changes that, collectively, can have a big
impact on the planet as well as scoring goals for our school to become the School vs Climate Change
Champions.

Students are taking part in activities in school but any extra points they can earn at home will help us
climb the leaderboard.

When is the tournament?
Monday 10 January 2022 - Sunday 20 February 2022 (6 weeks).

How do I get involved?
There are over 100 activities to do on the Planet Super League website, including:

- Trying a meat-free meal
- Active travel to school, work or the shops
- Making posters to remind people to turn off the lights

There are activities across several categories, some educational, some fun, some impactful and others
simple and effective everyday behaviour changes.

Sign up for free now at planetsuperleague.com
● Click Sign Up
● Enter your email address and a password (we suggest you use an adult’s email address)
● Choose your favourite (or most local) football club
● Select Somerset from the search bar/dropdown
● Select Westfield Academy from the search bar/dropdown
● Choose a fun Team Name
● Start scoring green goals!

For more information visit planetsuperleague.com/schools to see the FAQs.

Yours faithfully

Mrs R Middlemast
Director of Sport and Vocational Learning


